Monday, November 23rd, 2015 at 7PM at the Town of Fremont Town Hall the Chairman, Ed Schultz, announced the Budget Hearing to commence. The Budget info was made available to electors and reviewed.  Ed asked for any questions. Any and all questions were asked and answered. The Hearing was closed.
Immediately following the Hearing, the Special Meeting of Town Electors was called to order by Chairman, Ed Schultz. This Special Meeting was called for the approval by the electors of the proposed 2016 Budget.  A motion was made by Byrl Dahl, 2nd by Dave Happe to approve the 2016 Budget as presented.  Motion Carried.  A motion to approve the total highway expenditures for 2016 was made by Dave Happe, 2nd by Tom Dankemyer.  Motion Carried.  Motion to adjourn this meeting was made by Tom Dankemyer, 2nd by Ed Schultz.  Motion Carried.  
Meeting Adjourned 7:20 PM
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